
Summer Term 2

Welcome back
Reception!

 We can’t wait for our last
term together. Our new

topic is The Farm!

 Art/DT Workshop 
10.06.25
 11am 

What do  you already know about farm animals?
 You can present your project however you would like e.g. a photo

diary, using Powerpoint, making a model or a board game, creating
a dance, poem, song or painting. Use your imagination and get

creative. It is up to you!

  You can use
 any available resource, including items from educational visits,

library books and the Internet. 

We will read new stories which all link to our topic-The
Farm.

In maths, we will learn about sharing and grouping as well
as consolidating everything we have learnt.  
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Please make sure children bring their
 library book and bag on a Friday.


